
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk  

12th April 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Welcome back to the summer term, I hope that you all had a relaxing break from school. Fingers crossed that the 

weather will start to improve and we can all get off our gadgets and enjoy the outdoors! 
 

      Congratulations to our  
        Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Avleen K 

Class 2 Rose S-S 

Class 3 Krithik SAB 

Class 4 Nicolas R 

Class 5   Lorena-Rose P 

Class 6 Sarah G 

Class 7 Maycee-Leigh S 

Class 8 Jacob H-G 

Class 9 Delina F 

Class 10 Sarika K 

Class 11 Layton B 

Class 12 Vanessa N 

Class 13 Moyosore A 

Class 14 Kenzie M 

Dates for your diary after half term 
 

Week beg: 15th April – parent curriculum workshops (see below)  
 

Friday 19th April - Class 7 assembly 9:30am 
 

Monday 22nd April – school closed due to INSET day 
 

Friday 3rd May - Class 6 assembly 9:30am 
 

Monday 6th May – school closed for the Bank Holiday 
 

Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May – Y6 KS2 SATs week 
 

Friday 17th May - Class 5 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class 4 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class photos and Y6 Leaver’s Photos 
 

Break up for half term Friday 24th May, school reopens on 

Monday 3rd June at 8:40am 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

I would just like to say thank 

for all the amazing creative 

pieces of science homework 

that we have received into 

school this week. They are 

absolutely fantastic! We have 

some very talented children 

(and parents!) 
 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  

It is ‘week 3’ on our 

school dinner menu 

next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Reminder - Drinks in school  

During lessons, water is available for all children. At lunchtimes, children are provided with milk 

and water. If absolutely needed, then children are allowed to bring their own squash or 

flavoured water for lunchtime only.  
 

Unfortunately, we are seeing some children trying to bring in hydration drinks including Prime, 

Lucozade etc – these should not be in school as they are not healthy or suitable for young 

children.  
 

Water and milk are provided for your child at lunchtimes, so your child does not need to bring 

anything additional.  However, if you do feel that they need an alternative to milk or water at 

lunchtime only then it can only be flavoured water or squash.  

 

 

Parent Workshops / Meetings – Next week (15-18th April)  
It is vital that you attend these workshops / meetings so that you hear key information about assessments / tests that your 

children will be involved in this term. Class teachers will also share further the curriculum and learning that will be taking place in 

the Summer Term.  

Monday 15th April at 2:30pm – Class 1 and Class 2 workshop with Mrs Evans and Miss Arshad (this workshop will also talk through 

the EYFS end of year assessments) 

Tuesday 16th April at 9:15am – Class 9 and Class 10 workshop with Miss Jones and Miss Campbell (this workshop will also cover the 

Y4 statutory multiplication check) 

Tuesday 16th April at 2:30pm – Class 5 and Class 6 workshop with Miss Barnett and Miss Henderson (this workshop will also follow 

up on the Mastering Number session from last term and will cover the Y2 phonic resits) 

Wednesday 17th April at 9:15am – Class 3 and Class 4 workshop with Mr Walker and Miss Sanders (this workshop will also talk 

through the Y1 statutory phonics check) 

Wednesday 17th April at 2:30pm – Class 13 and Class 14 workshop with Miss Jones and Miss Eagle (this workshop will also talk 

through and show you the expectations of the statutory KS2 SATs tests, which your child will be sitting week beginning 13th May)  

Thursday 18th April at 9:15am – Class 7 and Class 8 workshop with Mrs Cunneen and Mrs Lebbon  

Thursday 18th April at 2:30pm – Class 11 and Class 12 workshop with Miss Saunders and Miss Kaur (this workshop will also give 

information about the PGL residential visit that will take place in October)   
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